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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 Students, 

Following feedback and further exploration, the below revisions have been made to the 2023 

Options Blocks: 

• GCSE PE will now be offered in both Blocks C and D 

• Music will now be offered in Block D 

We hope that these changes will enable a greater number of students to opt for their preferred 

courses.  

Please remember students will select a first choice and reserve choice in each Option Block. We 

cannot guarantee that students will be afforded their first choice if a course is over or under 

subscribed. 

In order to allow further thinking time following this change, options forms will now be circulated to 

students w/c 27th February. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Tarryn Berry 


